September 28, 2000 NSERVICES

CENTERSIDE 1
Pamela Martin 3111 CAMINO del RIO NORTH
Advanced Data Solutions, LLC SUITE 1100
2605 Hoover Avenue SAN DIEGE;Sng:;gg
Su‘t'es F& _G fax: 619.640.8501
National City, CA 91950 trauner@traunerconsulting.com

Re: Recovered Data

Dear Pam:

1 wanted to take a moment to thank you and the technicians in your office for the successful
job you performed in recovering the data that was lost when our network server crashed last month.
In addition to providing the skill necessary in recovering our information, I was impressed with the
excellent customer service that was given to me between the time we first contacted Advanced Data
Solutions and the completion of our job. I appreciated the time taken to explain the process to me
and keeping me informed along the way — always with a smile.

Thanks again for a job well done!

Sincerely,
Trauner Consulting Services, Inc.
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Pat Maudlin
Office Administrator
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